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Furthermore, we support the proposed language on the “findings about the cumulative human impacts 

on the ocean” and the mention of the IPBES global assessment report in the following paragraph.  

 

Likewise, we strongly support the reference to the Decade of Ocean Science for sustainable development 

as well as the mention of the work conducted by the IOC-UNESCO in preparing and implementing the 

Decade.  

 

Monaco generally agrees with the “solutions” reflected in paragraph 10 and the “actions” to be taken 

“on an urgent basis” reflected in paragraph 11.  

 

As per the views expressed by our delegation during the Preparatory meeting, we fully support the ideas 

you propose in sub-paragraphs 10. a., b., c., d., e., which are based on several targets of SDG 14 (i.e. 

targets 1, 2, 4 and 5).  

 

In this regard, we support additions brought to the zero-draft compared to elements contained in the 

2017 Call for Action, in particular because:  

- “the use of communication tools and other technological tools for monitoring and tracking” is 

indeed particularly relevant in the fight against IUU fishing; 

- “comprehensive life-cycle approaches” is an important component of the issue of marine 

pollution reduction. A mention to “untreated wastewater” could nevertheless be added (it was 

mentioned in the 2017 Call for action); 

- science is key to assess the ecological value and contribution of areas to be protected (as well as 
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